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To:  Park Board 

From:               Kevin Dark – Superintendent of Operations 

Date:                 February 5, 2021 

Re:                     Centennial Park Fire Sprinkler System 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The fire sprinkler systems at the Centennial Park Clubhouse and the maintenance building 

have not been professionally inspected since 2018. Rask Fire Safety was doing the 

inspections and testing prior to Rod Potts illness. The inspections are required by local code. 

We received quotes from Rask and Ryan Fire Protection. Ryan Fire Protection currently 

services Town Hall and the Public Works buildings. 

 

Ryan Fire Protection Inc.                            $2,508.00/year for five years 

Rask Fire Life Safety LLC                            $2,059.00/year for five years 

It is recommended that the Park Board approve the five-year agreement with Rask, they are 

not only less expensive but have been servicing the systems since the facility was built and 

are familiar with both buildings. 


